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August 3,2015

City of La Crosse
City Plan Commission
400 La Crosse Street
La Crosse, WI 54601

Dear Members of the Plan Commission,

On behalf of Western Technical College, Paragon Associates would like to apply for a variance
of the required ten foot setback from public right-of-way along Vine Street for the Coleman
Center at 304 North 6th Street. The existing portion of the building that is to be removed falls
approximately along the right-of-way with no setback. This portion of the building will be
replaced with a new entry that has a setback of 8.5'.

Western Technical College feels that this setback is appropriate considering the portion of the
building that the addition is replacing had no setback and the portion of the building that remains
also has some areas that do not have a setback.

Attached are a full site plan and large scale plan of the requested variance location. We thank you
for your consideration of the variance.

Sincerely,

CIVIL ENGINEERING . LANDSCAPE ARCHITECTURE . SURVEYING
632 Copeland Avenue. La Crosse, WI 54603. Tel. 608.781.3110. Fax 608.781.3197. www.paragon-assoc.biz
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